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Science news at St John’s 
 

This term has been packed with science learning both in the classroom and through enrichment 
opportunities. Cosmic Kelsey has led some fabulous fun FIZZ POP science club sessions.  

 
The children have made marble runs, explored slime, created straw rockets and been detectives.  

 
Health Environment Healthy Me for KS 1 

We have helped the school environment by doing a litter pick; helped the birds by making pine cone 
bird feeders; helped ourselves by assembling a delicious healthy fruit salad. 

 
 Year 4 Wally Hall CSI Forensic Workshop 

 

    
What fun learning we had investigating a crime scene, using chromatography, soil samples, coffee and 
hair analysis. Great skills learnt! 
 

Year 3 ROCK DETECTIVES by Geobus 
Year 3 donned their 3-D glasses to investigate different rock types as part of their learning.  
 

Year 5 SPACE TALK 
Year 5 participated in a space workshop learning all about satellites and how they are used to 

clear up space junk.   



I’m always excited to hear about 
free educational trips for children 
and love to see what science the 

children have been doing. 
Please share with me. 
 

Mrs Casewell 
 

Always ask an 
adult first! 
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Looking for something to do over the February 
Half Term? 

Here are a few ideas: 

  

 

Coming UP…… 
 

Sevenoaks Science Week Shows for several 
classes. (See letter) 

  
St John’s STEM Day – “TIME”  

Thursday 14th March 2024 

Under the 
Microscope 

 
Can you guess what this 

is? 
Come and tell me what you 

think 


